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Term    Autumn    November 2022 
 

Mars Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back into my favourite term of the year. We have a 

very busy term ahead. We started with our fantastic trip to 

Time and Tide museum where the children learning all about 

life during the war. We met a homeguard, an ARP warden, 

learning about rationing and how to Make do and Mend. 

Our English will focus on the text Everest as we learn how 

Edmund Hillary and Tenzing Norgay conquered the mountain. 

We will then link to science and the space race and the 

children will write their own explanation of the race to get to 

the moon.  

In Maths we will be focusing on multiplication and division 

before moving onto fractions. 

This term in science we will be learning about Earth and 

Space.  

To link in with our learning about the war and our RE question 

Should we all be equal, we are going to lightly touch on the 

sensitive topic of the Holocaust. We will learn about 

Kindertransport, Anne Frank and some of the conditions 

Jewish people endured during the war.  

Mars Class will be swimming at the school pool at Yoxford and 

Peasenhall this half term on Tuesday afternoons  

Any questions, please feel free to contact me or speak to me 

at drop off/pick up. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Youngman, Miss Hooper and Mr Arlow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily 

Tuesday – PE/swimming 

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

 Gates open at 8:20 

 School begins at 8:30 

 PE will be on a 

Tuesday. 

11th November – 

Remembrance 

11th November- Celebration 

assembly 

14th November- Flu 

vaccinations 

2nd December-Celebration 

assembly 

14th December- KS2 carol 

concert 

14th December- Christmas 

dinner 

16th December- Last day of 

term 
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